MINUTES OF BUDGET WORKSHOP MADISON, FLORIDA AUGUST 21, 2018

The City Commission met in a budget workshop at 5:30 p.m. in City Hall. Commissioner Rayne Cooks (District 1), Mayor/Commissioner Ina Thompson (District 2), Commissioner Jim Catron (District 3), Commissioner Terry Johnson (District 4), and Commissioner Judy Townsend (District 5) were present.

City staff present were: Jerome Wyche-City Manager, Lee Anne Hall-City Clerk, Reggie Alexander-Police Chief, Tyrone Edwards-Police Captain, and Jerald Lee-Wastewater Department Superintendent.

City Manager Jerome Wyche began the workshop by identifying goals and objectives for the Fiscal Year 2018/2019 Budget.

City Clerk Lee Anne Hall reviewed the proposed Fiscal Year 2018/2019 Budget; highlighting each department's proposed Capital Lease and Capital Outlay expenditures.

Mr. David Lawton, with First Class Wireless discussed providing cell phone service for the City. Mr. Lawton was advised to work with city staff.

Commissioner Catron moved to adjourn; seconded by Commissioner Townsend. Motion passed 5-0. The meeting adjourned at 7:00 p.m.

ATTEST:

ريس.

Lee Anne Hall, City Clerk

no Thomason Mount Commissioner